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PUBLIC INPUT SOUGHT: Bingham County Parks and Recreation is seeking additional grant funding from the 
Idaho Department of Parks and Recreation to be used for the Sportsman’s Park Federal Highways 
Transportation and Waterways Improvement Project.  
 
Bingham County Parks and Recreation is seeking additional grant funding from the Bureau of Reclamation to 
be used for the Sportsman’s Park Federal Highways Transportation and Waterways Improvements. If granted, 
this funding will be used to assist in completing the parking lot and green belt at Sportsman’s Park. There will 
be a Public Input Meeting held on November 29, 2023 at 8:30 a.m., in Commission Chambers located within 
the Bingham County Courthouse at 501 North Maple Street, Blackfoot, Idaho 83221. 
 
If you have any questions relating to this project or application, please contact Skyler Podesek, Outdoor 
Recreation Planner with Bureau of Reclamation at (208)670-1914 or skpodesek@usbr.gov. If you would like to 
submit comment, please do so by emailing Lindsey Dalley, Commission Clerk at Ldalley@Binghamid.gov or 
comment on this post.  
 

DEADLINE FOR COMMENT IS MONDAY NOVEMBER 27, 2023 AT 4:00 P.M. 
 

Lindsey Dalley, Commission Clerk 
501 N. Maple Room 204 

Blackfoot, ID 83221 
Phone (208) 782-3013 

Fax (208) 785-4131 
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